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As the holiday driving season approaches, and at a time when national transportation
infrastructure policy is up for revision and improvement, policy makers must take a fresh look at
transportation.

  

The new report “ Taking the Wheel: Achieving a Competitive Transportation Sector Through
Mobility Choice ,” details the impact of 10 specific policies that would level the
playing field among transportation options.

  

The report’s recommendations aim to reduce the ability of an oil price spike to disrupt our
economy, decrease wasteful government spending and open the door to economical and
convenient transportation options.
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